
From: Jeremiah Cromie
To: "Reynolds, Mark"
Cc: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: RE: CP-22-00004 and RZ-22-00004: Teanaway Ridge
Date: Monday, September 12, 2022 4:13:47 PM

Received. Thank you. I have passed these along to Kelly Bacon, who is the planner now assigned to
this rezone and comprehensive plan amendment. Please direct all future correspondence to her
regarding this project (She is copied to this e-mail)
 
 
Jeremiah Cromie
Planner II
Kittitas County 
 Community Development Services
 411 N. Ruby Street; Suite 2
 Ellensburg, WA 98926
 Office: 509-962-7046
 jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us
 
 
 

From: Reynolds, Mark <ReynoMR@wsdot.wa.gov> 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 3:56 PM
To: Jeremiah Cromie <jeremiah.cromie@co.kittitas.wa.us>
Subject: FW: CP-22-00004 and RZ-22-00004: Teanaway Ridge
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links,
open attachments, fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and
have verified the content is safe.

 

Jeremiah, We understand that Rachael Stevie is no longer with Kittitas County. Please find
WSDOT’s comments attached on Kittitas County’s Comprehensive Plan amendment CP-
22-00004 and Rezone RZ-22-00004, Teanaway Ridge application. If you have any
questions on the attached comments please let us know.
 
Thank you,
 
Mark Reynolds
WSDOT SCR Planning Office
Union Gap Washington
509.895.4199
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From: Reynolds, Mark 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 3:34 PM
To: rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
Cc: Freudenthal, Debra <FreudeD@wsdot.wa.gov>; Gonseth, Paul <GonsetP@wsdot.wa.gov>
Subject: CP-22-00004 and RZ-22-00004: Teanaway Ridge
 
Good afternoon Ms. Stevie,
  
WSDOT is submitting the attached comments on Kittitas County’s Comprehensive Plan
amendment CP-22-00004 and Rezone RZ-22-00004, Teanaway Ridge application.
 
If there are any questions, our contact information is in the attached letter.
 
Thank you,
 
Mark Reynolds
WSDOT SCR Planning Office
Union Gap Washington
509.895.4199
 

The information transmitted by this email is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. This email may contain
confidential and/or privileged material. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, be aware that any use, review,
retransmission, distribution, or reproduction is strictly prohibited. If you received this in error, please contact the sender immediately and
delete the material from all devices. 
message id: 38eb45916c6dcbdac24bb8719d004a14 
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